
Please pray for our sick: Patrick Dallen, Marin Sardeltc, Donald 

Holliday, Patricia Harrison, Mary O’Dea, Martha de Souza, Nathaniel 

and Marcela Lovrencic. 

 

In Memoriam: Br Hermanus Kooyman msc, Marcela Lovrencic, Maria 

Hoa Thi Trinh, Joan Clegg, Jack Boothman, Mohammed Shareef, John 

McGrath, Tommy Kay, Ernie McDonald, Kevin McCarney, James Stroud, 

Nena Bamber and  Kostas Pola. 

 

For prayer requests see Fr Tan or contact the office. 

 

Covid/ Flu 

The NSW Heath Department highly recommended to wear 

mask in door during the winter months to prevent transmitted the 

virus.  

 

St Vincent de Paul is grateful for the money St Mary’s at 

Erskineville raised. You all contributed to the Society $2148, 

so well done and thank you. Please keep St Vinnies in your 

prayers as they continue to minister to those in need and raise 

funds. 

Baptism 

This week we welcome Alister Andrew Cordova into the 

Christian family. Please keep Alister and his family in your 

prayers as they continue their faith journey. 

 



 

Bookkeeper with MYOB experience required at the 

Sacred Heart Monastery in Kensington. 
Flexible days (2-3) and hours. Lovely environment and small 
team. 
To apply contact Catherine on 0419256522. 
  
  

Children’s Sacraments. 

Dates have been set for the Sacramental program for our 

parish. They are: 

First Communion – Year 3 – 13 September 

Reconciliation – Year 2 – 8 November. 

Children wishing to receive these sacraments but are not at 

St Mary’s School need to contact Fr Tan. Thank you. 

 

A message from the Archdiocese of Sydney Safeguarding of children - you 

can contact the Safeguarding and Ministerial Integrity Office at 9390 5810 or 

safeguardingenquiries@sydneycatholic.org  

 

Mass Times 
Saturday 5pm 
Sunday 9am and 5pm 
Wed., Thurs. and Fri. 9.15am 
Reconciliation is every 
Saturday 4.25 – 4.45pm 
Parish Administration:  
Ph 95163542 

Sacraments 
Baptism and Marriage please contact 
the office to book a date and time with 
Fr Tan  
Email is: 
admin@stmaryserskineville.org.au 
Website: www.stmaryserskineville.or.au  
Fr Tan Nguyen msc 

mailto:safeguardingenquiries@sydneycatholic.org
mailto:admin@stmaryserskineville.org.au
http://www.stmaryserskineville.or.au/

